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Friday 3rd March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone, who took part 

in World Book Day this year.  Both the 

children and adults looked fantastic in all their different costumes 

yesterday. Teachers from across the 

school read stories to different classes 

yesterday.  The children took part in a 

live lesson and in the afternoon Key 

Stage One and Key Stage Two children 

partnered up to share their favourite 

books with each other.   
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Planting Trees for a Greener Future! 

 

Cann Hall School Council we're invited to plant some fruit trees, 

this week, by our local Tendring District ward councillor Gina 

Placey. With help from the team, the children dug holes and 

planted the trees on public land behind Reigate Avenue 

opposite the school.  

 

 

 

Parent Consultation Evenings 

Last reminder to make sure you have signed up for your child’s 

parents’ consultation meeting, for either Wednesday 8th or Thursday 9th March.  If you 

haven’t had a chance to sign up yet, as you have been unable to get into school, you can 

always contact class teachers directly, using their school email addresses.  

Pupil Premium Eligibility Check 

If you think your child might be entitled to pupil premium, we can help you by carrying out 

an eligibility check. All you need to do is bring your name, date of birth and national 

insurance number to the school office.  

 Pupil premium entitles pupils to free school meals, support with the purchase of school 

uniform, help towards the cost of school trips, access to breakfast club and lots more.  It 

also helps us, as a school, to access additional specialist resources to support the children.  

Why don’t you pop into the school office, when you are free, and let us check for you? 

Breakfast club 

Breakfast club is up and running now.  The children are loving 

their daily bagels and choice of cereal.  If your child has been 

invited to join us at breakfast club but has not yet attended, 

please encourage them to come and give it a try.  It is run 

every day, by Mrs McWilliams, from 8.15-8.30pm.  If your child 

hasn’t had an invite to breakfast club, but you are interested in 

finding out more about it, please contact Mr Smith.  
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School Age Team 

In North-East Essex, if your child is between the age of 0-8 years they will be under the 

Health Visiting Service.  From their 8th birthday onward, they will be under the School Age 

Team up until the age of 19 (or 25 for those with Special Educational Needs). 

The School Age Team is made up of Specialist Community Public Health Nurses, School 

Nurses, and Healthy Family support Practitioners, who all specialise in the delivery of care to 

School Age children and young people. 

They deliver health advice and support both within School, within the family home, our 

family hubs and delivery sites or other community settings. 

The team can help with: 

• Providing confidential drop-in sessions at every secondary school allowing young 

people to discuss any health or wellbeing concerns. 

• Providing community drop-in sessions at family hubs and delivery sites. 

• Providing support in key stages including school transition from primary to secondary, 

mid teen and year 11 help to ensure that young people are prepared for their next 

stage of life. 

• Support with regard to common childhood issues (Bedwetting, diet, exercise, sleep 

and emotional wellbeing). 

• Completing individual health needs assessments to identify any health and 

wellbeing needs, then putting support in place. 

• Working alongside you to decide the best level of support. 

• Working alongside other organisations when required to ensure the best possible 

outcome for you and your child. 

• The school age team will accept self-referrals through school drop-in sessions, 

Parents, teachers, GP and other health care colleagues can refer through to the 

service by making contact- 0300 247 0015. 

Wal- In Covid Vaccination Clinic 

Information regarding Walk-In vaccination clinics, can be found at the bottom of this letter.  

Mother’s Day 

With Mother’s Day fast approaching, the PTA are organising a 

‘pop up’ shop, that your child will have the opportunity to visit, if 

they wish, at specified times during the school day. A poster 

explaining more about this can be found at the end of this letter.  
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Comic Relief 

 

Comic Relief is fast approaching, so we wanted to share our initial 

plans for the day.  We would love the children to come into 

school wearing something red and there will be a special dinner 

menu offered on this day (more information will be shared with 

you in the coming weeks). All money raised will be donated 

equally between this charity and the school PTA.  

 

Sci-Fest 2023 

A reminder that Sci-Fest 2023 is on Saturday 18th March, 10am – 4pm at 

Colchester Royal Grammar School.  Entry is free to what is billed as a 

‘busy and fun day celebrating all things science’.  From meeting a T-Rex 

and tarantulas to making smoothies by pedal power and watching stars 

in a planetarium.  There are lots of family-friendly activities for age 5+ years.  The flyer and 

leaflet have been added again to the bottom of this letter of this letter, if you are interested 

in the event and would like some more information.  

Attendance Update 

 

Our average attendance this week is 93.1% again 

this week, which means we still need to improve.  

Please try to ensure that your child attends school 

every day, so they can keep up with their learning, 

which will give them the best opportunity to do well in 

school and make progress.     

If your child’s attendance falls below 90%  a letter to 

alert you of this, and when we feel it is necessary, 

home visits will be arranged. If your child’s 

attendance falls below 96%, we require evidence to 

authorise any further absence.  You can check your 

child’s current attendance using the My Child at 

School App.  

Lateness does also affect your child’s attendance.  

Please try to ensure that your child arrives at school 

before the gates close, each morning at 8.40am. 

Consortium of Selective Schools in Essex (CSSE) 

 

Another reminder that the CSSE 11+ examination procedure for 2024 entry registration will 

be from 16th May to 30th June.  Open days/evenings will be held during the June and July 

2023. If you have a child currently in Year 5 and you are interested in registering them for 

this examination and would like further information please use this link www.csse.org.uk . If 

you have any further questions please contact Mrs Spall, who may be able to help you.  

 

 

 

http://www.csse.org.uk/
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Upcoming dates for your diary: 

 

17.3.2023  Comic Relief & Mother’s Day Pop Up Shop 

8 & 9.3.2023  Learning Conferences 

15 & 16.3.2023  Possible Strike Action (days 3 & 4) 

1 to 16.4.2023  Easter Holidays 

17.4.2023   National Primary Offer Day 
16.5.2023   11+ Registration opens 

30.6.2023   11+ Registration closes 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.   

Kindest regards,  

 

 

Sarah Crookes 
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